PRINCE ALBERT MUNICIPALITY

[bookmark: _Hlk58233477]UNSOLICITED BID ON WASTE TO ENERGY PROJECT

Prince Albert Municipality received an unsolicited bid in terms of Section 113 of the Municipal Finance Management Act, 2005 and Section 37 of the Municipality’s Supply Chain Policy from Reuse Technologies South Africa to divert biomass from landfill through the manufacturing of renewable fuels and energy.  

The project is innovative and aims to diversify energy production, while at the same time decreasing landfill use, and increasing revenue and employment.  Reuse Technologies SA proposes to build a new waste to energy process plant located in Leeu Gamka.  During phase 1 the project aims to rehabilitate the existing landfill site in Leeu Gamka by establishing a Materials Recovery Facility (MRF).  During phase 2 the MRF will be upgraded.  Approximately 500 job opportunities is envisioned during phases 1 and 2.  The facility propose to use treated waste water in their operations.  The proposed Reuse Technology SA Biomass Conversion Facility will use saccharides as the intermediate or platform chemical to make a variety of renewable fuels.  The proposed project is carbon neutral and thus able to attract carbon credits from the UN in terms of the Kyota Protocol and Paris agreement.  The proposed project requires the availing of 5 hectares of land in Leeu Gamka by Prince Albert Municipality, with a possibility of establishing a partnership between Reuse Technologies South Africa, the Prince Albert Municipality and the community.

The proposed project is aligned to the Municipality’s strategic IDP objective to minimize waste, better manage landfill sites and create job opportunities in the poverty pocket area of Leeu Gamka.

The documentation supporting the unsolicited bid on the Waste to Energy Project will be available for public inspection at our municipal offices in all towns, as well as our libraries and on our website: www.pamun.gov.za  Public meetings will be held as follows:
Leeu Gamka community hall:  10h00 on 6 January 2021
Prince Albert Sydwell Williams Centre:  10h00 on 7 January 2021
Klaarstroom community hall:  10h00 on 8 January 2021

Any person or service provider wishing to comment or wanting to indicate that they have a similar product or service, can do so in writing by 13 January 2021 by directing their comments and input to scm@pamun.gov.za or SCM Unit Prince Albert Municipality Private Bag X53 Prince Albert 6930 or 33 Church Street Prince Albert 6930, clearly marked: Unsolicited Bid: Waste to Energy Project.

Queries in respect of the above may be directed to Ms Anneleen Vorster, tel (023) 5411320 or email: anneleen@pamun.gov.za
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